
St. Ferdinand School’s

Thursday, December 16, 2021
6:30PM - Children come to 1st floor designated classrooms - ENTER THEIR USUAL
MORNING DOORS WITH PARENTS (who head to the Chapel after dropping kids off)

7:00 PM - Show starts in CHAPEL

FOR BEST PRACTICE IN COVID TRANSMISSION PREVENTION IN KEEPING THE
AMOUNT OF PEOPLE LIMITED AND SPACED, ALL FAMILIES WILL BE ALLOWED ONLY

2 GUESTS
(SHOW WILL BE BROADCAST LIVE SO OTHERS CAN WATCH FROM HOME -  MORE

DETAILS TO FOLLOW)

MASKS COVERING NOSES AND MOUTHS MUST BE WORN AT ALL TIMES IN THE SCHOOL AND CHAPEL

Friday, December 17, 2021
Last day of school before Christmas Break!

Students may wear Christmas Pajamas to school.  We will be attending Mass in the

Chapel that day @ 8:15, led by student musicians.

There will be Christmas Celebrations in each Homeroom that afternoon, but, due to

COVID-prevention protocol, no food will be eaten in the classrooms.  PRE-PACKAGED

(NOT HOMEMADE) TREATS FOR CLASSMATES MAY BE BROUGHT IN.

Monday, January 3, 2022
SCHOOL CALENDAR CHANGE:

There will be NO CLASSES on
Monday, January 3, 2022.

School will resume from Christmas Break on Tuesday, January 4, 2022.
Enjoy the extra day of winter coziness in your homes!


